Appendix A: FCC/TCB Agency Authorization Letter

Please refer to the following page.



Andersen.

American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue

Suite C110

McLean, VA 22101 October 31, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Andersen Corporation authorizes Rhein Tech Laboratories,
Inc. to act on its behalf, until otherwise notified, for applications submitted to American

Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.

After reasonable investigation, we are unaware of any circumstances that would
subject us to denial of federal benefits, which includes FCC benefits, pursuant to
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862. Further, to the best
of our knowledge after reasonable investigation, no party to the application, as
defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes
FCC benefits.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Sachin Gore

Applied Innovation Manager




